

Edward Emberton update

March 27
My dear friends and co-workers,

I was hoping that this day wouldn't come, but unfortunately it seems to be time for me to step back from active service here in BC. I have valued the chance to spend some time here, and for the healing that it has brought after being rejected in England for advocating for a victim of CSA. Although it wasn't known at the time, a lot of healing took place during my first year on the staff here, and I shall always be grateful for that.

Lately, my health has suffered as a result of the circumstances we find ourselves in. I've been grateful for some time away from front-line service, and feel better for it - I've been able to increase from two afternoons of work per week to four days, and no longer need a CPAP machine. However it is clear that these improvements would soon be lost if I were to return to active service in the current climate. I would have loved to be part of a team whose priority were the care of the lambs and the sheep, and especially the wounded, but that doesn't seem possible at this time. I'm glad of the example of our Shepherd who bowed down and washed the feet of his disciples when he could have demanded praise and worship during the last days of his life. What an example!

I intend to remain in BC for the immediate future, and look forward to spending more time with those who have become friends to me.

Edward Emberton		

WINGS Note: See the background

Yours in His care.

at https://wingsfortruth.info/2023/06/20/letter-from-bc-worker-edward-emberton/